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In response to the COVID-19 pandemic, the COH Telehealth Forums will proceed each month with a special 
online format, which is designed to address common questions related to telehealth.  The COH will partner 
with the Australasian Telehealth Society (ATHS) to provide a monthly webinar. The webinars will include a 
short presentation (20-30 minutes) on a specific telehealth topic, and a Q&A panel discussion (20 minutes) 
involving experts from the COH and the ATHS.  Participants are encouraged to send their questions to 
enquiries@coh.uq.edu.au and the panel members will do their best to address these. 
 

Webinar Topic:  

Telehealth etiquette: Communication techniques to optimise videoconsultations 
 
Presented by:  

Dr Helen Haydon 

Helen Haydon is a Postdoctoral Research Fellow, Telehealth Consultant and Registered Psychologist working across a 
range of telehealth projects in both the research and consultancy arms of the Centre for Online Health, CHSR. She is 
particularly interested in using health technology to promote quality end-of-life care. Helen has presented numerous 
telehealth workshops for a range of audiences.  In this forum, Helen will address some of the more common concerns 
that people have with communicating via telehealth (e.g. rapport building, clinical confidentiality) by presenting evidence-
based information on telehealth etiquette. She will discuss simple techniques that optimise effective communication and 
lead to a strong therapeutic alliance. 
 
Panelists this month include: 

Mrs Lisa Garner, Telehealth Service Manager, Centre for Online Health, CHSR 
Dr Annie Banbury, Telehealth Research Officer, Centre for Online Health, CHSR 
Dr Helen Haydon, Postdoctoral Research Fellow, Telehealth Consultant, Centre for Online Health, CHSR 
Associate Prof Liam Caffery, Telehealth Technology Director, Centre for Online Health 
Ms Jackie Plunkett, President, ATHS 
Prof Anthony Smith, Director, Centre for Online Health, CHSR (Webinar Chairperson) 
            
            Telehealth Quick Guides – https://coh.centre.uq.edu.au/quick-guides-telehealth  

Date: Wednesday, 3 June 2020 
 
Time: 12:30pm – 1:00pm (Seminar Presentation) 
 1:00pm – 1:20pm (Panel Discussion) 
 
Location: Zoom Only (see details below) 
 
Please note this meeting is a Zoom Only Webinar. 

Connect using the following link: https://uqz.zoom.us/j/96263481752  

Follow us on Twitter: @UQ_COH 

Centre for Online Health 
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